## Together TAMALE ECCLESIASTICAL PROVINCE PASTORAL CONFERENCE (TEPPCON)

we ar

President

P. D. BOX TL 42
TAMALE N/R
GHANA WEST AFRICA
Fax: 03720-22732
Tel: 03720-22425
Email: tado.tamale@yahoo.com
EMAIL: teppcon1977@gmail.com
Date:.....

January 25, 2022

Our ref:.....Your ref:....

Very Rev Martin Moasayiri

(Vicar General of the Diocese of Damongo)

Damongo, SR

Dear Very Rev Martin Moasayiri,

## CONGRATULATIONS ON YOUR APPOINTMENT AS CHAIRMAN OF TEPPCON.

On behalf of the TEP Bishops, TEPPCON, Priests and religious and the lay faithful of the Tamale Ecclesiastical Province and on my own behalf, I wish to congratulate you on your appointment as Chairman of TEPPCON. We assure you of our prayer support and assistance at various levels to promote and sustain TEPPCON.

With every best wish I remain yours,

+ Philip Maameh,

(Metropolitan Archbishop of Tamale and President of TEPPCON

CC:

**TEP Bishops** 

**TEP Vicars General** 

The Executive Secretary of TEPPCON